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Katelyn Kaim

Mike Brignoni

Bohemia, NY P.W. Grosser Consulting, Inc. (PWGC) has hired Katelyn Kaim and Mike Brignoni. As
new associates, Kaim will work in association with PWGC’s Environmental Unit while Brignoni will
work with the firm’s Engineering Unit. Both join a PWGC team that is growing to meet client demand
for PWGC'’s environmental consulting and engineering services.

“We are very excited about the addition of Katelyn and Mike to our roster of professionals,” said
PWGC president/CEO Paul Boyce, PE, PG. “These hires bring new experience, knowledge and



energy to PWGC. We look forward to their contributions to our growth going forward.”

Kaim brings experience to her position, focusing on projects related to SEQR and land use planning,
law and zoning. Kaim will provide environmental services across major market sectors including, but
not limited to, the following industries: Real estate, healthcare, institutional, energy, and
transportation.

Brignoni, who previously interned for PWGC, is a 2020 graduate of the State University of New York
at Buffalo where he earned a Bachelor of Science in Mechanical Engineering. He joins PWGC as a
staff engineer. His responsibilities will include, but not be limited to, conducting stormwater
inspections, preparing NYS Department of Transportation Source Reports, and providing
environmental compliance services to mining and industrial clients throughout the state.
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